
1 West Franklin street. w.o. to J. George Adami. 
Oct. 19th, 1904. 

(typewritten) 

Dear Adami, 
Thanks :for your kind letter. I am glad you liked the little 

book. It was rather a delicate matter to handle. I return 
McOrae's paper. Pardon the delay. 

With kind regards, and love to little Mary, 
Sincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler. 
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